
It is unconscionable that the people we depend on for our food security are excluded from the same worker protections as other 
workers.    Please correct this wrong that has been going on since 1938 (not paying overtime wages).    I am a volunteer at Western 
Farm Workers Association because I value the contributions their members make to our very survival.   WFWA is a non-profit, self-
help organization that assists farm workers and other immigrants in getting basic needs for their families, including healthy food, 
medical care, legal assistance, and other services.   

Please enact HB2358.    These critical workers deserve fair pay for their backbreaking work.


